
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 

 

We had our first official District visit to District 7 and I must say they are doing a 

lot of work and a great job.  It was a great meeting and the room was packed. 

Keep pushing membership as it is the core of our organization.  You, the members 

of this organization, are making a difference in our Veteran's lives and will 

guarantee that we have another great year.  Encourage annual members to 

convert to life and remind them that they will go into a drawing to get their 

money back.   

If you haven’t done so already, please try to give more to the Hospital Fund. We 

are getting ready to schedule Hospital visits, and our Veterans really appreciate it. 

Please make sure that your auxiliary is reporting in each program.  I know that 

you are doing the work, so please report it.  Report, Report, Report 

Don’t forget to save the date for the Christmas Conference.  December 15, 2024. 

Keep doing all the good work that you are doing and please reach out if you have 

questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 
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